
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:30:35 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 12:47 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Christian Arseneau

-- Phone --

-- Company --
none

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Looking at the profits that used to be in the 1 billion range, to now being in the 4 billion and more per year, there is
no reason why customers should be paying more.  It makes no sense for a company that doubled and tripled it's
profits year after year, to increase the costs to it's customers.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




